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Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I would like to inform you that Amsterdam Airport Schiphol will not participate in the
Global Compact Initiative any longer.

Currently our airport is facing challenging times and we have to make choices how to use
our human and financial resources wisely. We will continue to support the philosophy of
the Global Compact principles in future and we have embraced the Sustainable
Development Goals.

Yours sincerely,
ROYAL SCHIPHOL GROUP

résident & CEO
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